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HOMICIDE 
 
 

 

Update: 06.29.16 
Detectives have identified the victim as Joseph Fletchen, W/M, 12/12/1970, a 
resident of the City of Miami Springs.   
 

This is an active investigation and the circumstances surrounding this incident are 
still being determined. 
 

Original: 06.28.16 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating the homicide of an adult 
male found on June 28

th
 at approximately 6:05 AM. The deceased male was 

discovered in an alleyway behind 701 West Broward Boulevard, in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale. 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department received reports of an unresponsive male 
at the location. When officers arrived, they discovered the deceased white male 
victim.  
 

Investigators are currently working to identify the victim which will be released 
following the notification of next of kin.  
 

This is an active investigation and the circumstances surrounding this incident are 
still being determined. 
 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact Detective 
Jason Wood at 954-828-5344, Detective Mark Shotwell at 954-828-5517; or, 
Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477). 
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